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Sunday 12 February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
 
Due to the current weather conditions that we are experiencing across Auckland, you will have 
received the emergency notice on your mobile phone; therefore, you will be aware of the 
seriousness of this event. As a precautionary measure, the Sunnybrae Normal School Board of 
Trustees has decided to close the school on Monday, 13 February and Tuesday, 14 February.  
 
The Ministry of Education has not provided a directive but instead asked each school board to 
make its own decision. 
 
As the school will be closed on Monday and Tuesday, our teachers will send all parents/caregivers 
a Distance Learning Programme that can be used to support your child/children while at home. 
 
At this time, we plan to open on Wednesday, 15 February. If there is significant flooding in the 
classrooms and further damage, we will be in touch and let you know the impact on the school 
opening. Thank you for all the offers of assistance with clean up.  
 
I hope you are safe and sound. Please take care.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Lorene Hurd 
Principal 
 
 


